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Gross Internal Area

Existing Proposed

Basement 2024 m2 1904 m2

Ground 1432 m2 1333 m2

Level 01 1199 m2 1128 m2

Level 02 1247 m2 1327 m2

Level 03 1248 m2 1327 m2

Level 04 1244 m2 1324 m2

Level 05 1136 m2 1182 m2

Level 06 951 m2 1111 m2

Level 07 645 m2 849 m2

Level 08 585 m2 795 m2

Level 09 150 m2 255 m2

Level 09 Mezzanine 76 m2

Total 11,937 m2 12,535 m2

+ 598 m2

DNDN

CDM risks relevant to this model
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Checked by Approved by

Do not scale. All dimensions to be confirmed on site. Information contained in 
this drawing is the sole copyright of Orms designers + architects ltd and is not 
to be reproduced without permission.

Please note that the issue of this model is to assist co-ordination only. Use of
written dimensions and levels is permitted, but all other dimensions extracted 
from the digital content are not to be relied upon. The setting out and
dimensions of any existing building elements shown in the model are based on 
collated archive information, measured surveys and site investigations as
available. If there is any reasonable doubt in relation to position of existing 
building fabric which affects costs or final construction details the contractor
should undertake relevant surveys to verify the information, and any changes
discovered should be notified to the architect.

This model should be read in conjunction with all other project information 
prepared by Orms and other design consultants. In the event of any conflicts
between information in the model and other project information that may be
contained on drawings, schedules, specifications, etc. seek clarification with
Orms. Data should always be checked against pdf information.

Models issued with construction record status or revision are not surveys and
are to be verified on site prior to making any use of them. Orms do not take
responsibility for any discrepancies between the model and actual as build 
condition. Any contractor design portion elements that might be present in this
model are simplified and should not be relied upon. Information contained in 
specifications and on pdf drawings takes precedent over the model.
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